WEEKLY UPDATES FOR PLOTT HOUND FAMILIES

We had a great week of school! Here are a few reminders for the upcoming week:

e September 22™- Progress Reports go home
e September 23" No School- Professional Development Day for Staff
< Keeping Our Pack on Track: This year, we're keeping a closer eye on student attendance
to make sure every child gets the most out of their learning time. Each day in class is full of
important instruction, activities, and connections that help students grow and succeed. We
know that things come up, but whenever possible, we encourage families to help their hound
stay on track by being here, on time, and ready to learn. Thanks for partnering with us to make
every day count! Here is this week's “Present in the Pack” data:

- 183 absences

- 67 checkouts

- 92 tardies
We are still in desperate need of bus drivers. Please contact me if you or someone you know are
interested! We do not want to have to park a bus, but this may be our only solution as we may
have no other options.
We are selling Hazelwood t-shirts for $15. These are the same t-shirts that volunteers were
wearing at the Block Party. If you'd like to purchase a t-shirt, come see Jennifer or Kara in the
office. The proceeds will be used for our school!
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